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Director of Air Services 
Department of Transport, 
Ottawa.

Attention

Reference is made to your letter of July

2. It is considered that Form 2444 does not 
apply to this particular renewal, and you are referred to 
para. 5 of the "Foreword" to the new Inspection Instructions 
and para. 1 of Information Circular No. T/2/50.

3. Para. 2 of your letter has been noted, 
concerning a further endorsement on page 111 "D", and action 
will be taken accordingly.

(D. W. Saunders), 
Superintendent, Air Regulations 
Controller of Air Services,

District
District
Toronto.
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